
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

'Page, Hank'hpage@aging.sc.gov
Date: 4/6/2018 10:44:07 AM

Subject: Re: PSA
Attachments: TakeBackDay.mp4

Here's the final. Hank, please let me know what else you need. This is just for the Upstate. We're shooting one 
on Monday with Sheriff Lott


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2018 10:30 AM
 
To: 'Page, Hank'
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: PSA 
 
1. I want my flashdrive back!!
2. I’m copying Danny, because that’s really a question for him.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2018 10:23 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: PSA
 
Darryl brought over the prescription drug take-back PSA yesterday afternoon… I think it looks really good. 
Have y’all already discussed the distribution method(s)… Ray Sharpe, etc.? Also, I may add to YouTube and 
send to a few people (like AARP) who will help us spread the message… if this is the “final” version that I have.
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
 
P.S. – I don’t know what in the world happened to that awsome flash drive you sent over here J ?!
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